
February 5, 2020 

 

To All Titusville Parents 

 

Hello from the new THS Terrier Parent Volunteer Organization!  We hope everyone has had a Fantastic 

start to second semester and the New Year 2020!  We have been working hard all year revamping our 

Parent Volunteer program.  We plan to have a sign up system that will allow you to sign up for things 

you would like to participate in and be notified via text.  We are also looking at having a small group of 

volunteers that would like to volunteer on the campus more frequently, either once a week or bi-

monthly.  Please visit our table at the Terrier Tips event on February 11th from 5-8pm to sign up for 

either volunteer group or both.  My belief is that the more parent involvement and support a school has, 

the better a school it is for our children and teenagers.  We look forward to seeing you Feb 11th if you 

can make it.  Our first THS Terrier Parent Volunteer meeting will be 2 weeks after that on Tuesday, 

February 25th at 6pm.  And remember, to be a parent involved on campus, you must be entered as a 

volunteer thru the Brevard County Volunteer System.  If you have not done this yet, you will need to go 

on-line and fill out the application at BrevardSchools.org as well as do your fingerprinting at the 

BPS/Education Services Facility-Office of District and School Security with a $35 first time fee.     

We all look forward to seeing you on Feb 11th on Terrier Tips night at our THS Terrier Volunteer booth or 

our first THS Terrier Parent Volunteer meeting on Feb 25th at 6pm at the Media Center. 

 

Kind regards, 

Darcy Snyder-Covington 

THS Terrier Volunteer Organization Chair 

 


